
Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427. 
 
I'm writing to express my support of HB 3427, and to please encourage you to do the 
same. I am a former student in the Beaverton School District, a parent of children who 
are in or have graduated from the Beaverton School District, a coach in the Beaverton 
School District, currently a Paraeducator II in the Beaverton School District, and, in the 
fall, a student teacher working towards my Masters in Teaching... also in the Beaverton 
School District. Hopefully, you can see my dedication and interest in providing students 
in Oregon, the best possible education I can to help them be the best citizens they can 
be. 
  
To accomplish those goals, we need to adequately fund education! Please support the 
proposal from the Joint Committee for Student Success (House Bill 3427) to create a $2 
billion investment in our kids. 
  

 

 
Alicia Sypher 
Work Experience Program 
Beaverton High School 
 


